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IMPORTANT DATE 

  April: 

 1 School  Reopens 
11 Early Dismissal @ 11:38 
12 No School, Non-
 Instructional Day 
19 Good Friday 
22 Easer Monday 
24 PAC Meeting, @6:30 in 
 Library 
30 Popcorn Day 

  May: 

 8 PAC Meeting, @6:30 in 
 Library 
9 Spring Rainbow Dance 
10 No School, Non-
 Instructional Day 
16 Spring School Concert 
20 Victoria Day Holiday 
28 Popcorn Day 
 

CHOMP DATES: 

 April 

 1 Panago 

 8 White Spot 

 11 Hotdog Day 

 26 Subway 

 

 May: 

 3 Boston Pizza 

 6 Hotdog Day 

 17 Panago 

 24 White Spot 

 31 Hotdog Day 

*Chomp Volunteers are always needed 
to ensure lunches are delivered to the 
children in time. 

 

April 2019  
Message from the PAC Executive  
Welcome back, we hope everyone enjoyed spring break and was able to get 
some time off with your kids.  
 
The Grade 5 Sponsored Bottle Drive was a huge success, raising 
approximately $1,600 for their grade 5 trip to Camp Thunderbird.  The cash 
and bottle donations have been coming in even after the event!  Thank you 
to all of the volunteers and students who came out to sort bottles, the driver 
who drove door to door for pickups and those who donated bottles.  The 
weather wasn’t perfect but we still had a great time.  If you were unable to 
help during the bottle drive but would still like to donate bottles to the grade 
5 Camp Thunderbird trip /school, please drop off your bottles in our school’s 
Alpine bin in the school roundabout parking lot.   
 
The Rainbow Valentine Dance was postponed due to the snowy weather and 
is taking place on May 9th from 5:30-7:00pm.  You won’t want to miss this 
dance.  We have a photo booth and a live DJ!  Thank you to our sponsors for 
making this dance memorable.  Party Crashers for donating all of the 
decorations and to DJPTK is DJ’ing the dance.  
 
Our new Gaga Ball set, which was put together by our wonderful parents and 
Sleggs Lumber very generously donated all of the wood and brackets has 
been a huge success with the kids.   
 
Bus registration opened on April 12th.  Many of the bus routes fill up quickly 
to please ensure you registered ASAP if you need a spot.  As in previous 
years, the school board is using the School Cash Online system for school bus 
registration.  Registration is of course, free for families. 
 
The last Chomp Hotlunch is on June 14th.  Chomp Volunteers are always 
needed to ensure lunches are delivered to the children in time.  If you are 
able to help out, please sign up on line through our Chomp site or show up at 
the school by 11:15.   
 
Stay tuned for more information on the exciting things happening over the 
last few months of school - Year end BBQ, Silent Auction and Raffle.  First 
prize raffle winners wins Westjet Tickets!   


